
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) – Statement of Income and Expenditure 2019 2020 

In the financial year 2019 2020 Camerton Parish Council received   CIL payments of £7045.46.  In the 

financial year 2019 2020 none of these funds have been spent so the total amount of £7045.46 has 

been carried over into the financial year 2020 2021. 

This report was prepared by the clerk and responsible financial officer of the parish council and 

approved by the parish council at its meeting on 15 July. 

 


